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A group of GEA students enjoying InfoBites.

InfoBites is a casual weekly information session that welcomes GEA and ELI students to discover

Seneca related events happening on and off campus. Students can also drop-in to ask any

questions they may have.  

Please click here to learn more about InfoBites.
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